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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Star of the Week -  19th January 2018 
 

Reception -   Brian 
Year 1 -   Lewis 
Year 2 -   Lillie 
Year 3 -   Olivia 
Year 4 -   Laura      
Year 5 -   A-Jay 
Year 6 -   Bethany 
 

Star of the Week - 26th January 2018 
 

Reception -   Harley 
Year 1 -   Roxanne 
Year 2 -   Max 
Year 3 -   Frances 
Year 4 -   Tyler 
Year 5 -   Taylor 
Year 6 -   Aiden 

Diary Dates:  
 
Wed 31st Jan -   Revd. David’s After School Club 
       KS1 Gymnastics Club 
       Yr 6 Parents SATs Meeting 3pm 
Fri 2nd Feb  -   Reception visit Oriental Museum 
 
Tues 6th Feb -   Safer Internet Day 
 
Wed 7th Feb -   KS1 Gymnastics After School 
 
Thur 8th Feb -   Eucharist Service  at  Church  
       9.30am 

School closes on Friday 9th February 
     Re-Opens Monday 19th February 2018  

 
Wed 21st Feb -   Revd. David’s After School Club 

 
Wed 28th Feb -   ‘Wind in the Willows’ performance 

 
Wed 7th March -   Revd. David’s After School Club 
 
Thur 15th March -   Yr 5 visit London for Curiosity  
       Conference 
Wed 21st March -   Revd. David’s After School Club 
 
Wed 28th March -   Eucharist Service at Church  
       9.30am 

School News: 
 
Some of our older  children competed at Newton Aycliffe Leisure Centre this week, 
in the Basketball League.  The children worked really well together as a team and 
finished in 3rd place, receiving the Bronze Award!  Well done! 
 
Year 1 visit Durham Castle 
 
The children had a great day visiting 
Durham Castle last week.  We learnt all 
about the history of Durham Castle and 
the building.  The children then enjoyed 
making their own Castle, dressing up in 
traditional costumes and  learning to 
dance.  A lovely day! 

Headteacher’s News: 
 
Please could I ask that the parents who bring cars 
be respectful of our neighbours when parking.  
Parking further from school would also ensure the 
children’s safety as they leave.  
Thank you for your co operation. 

Have you heard of the SEND Local Officer? 
If you have a child with, or are a young person with Special Educational Needs and live in the Durham Coun-
ty Council area - the Local Officer is the place to look for information, services and support: 

Please contact:  County Durham's Families Information Service | SEND Local Offer  for further information. 
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